
 
 
Community Development Department – Planning Division 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 
DATE:  February 23, 2021 
 
TO: Chair Samudzi,  
 Planning Commission Members 
 
FROM: Alicia Giudice, Planning Manager  
 
SUBJECT: Item 2. Accessory Dwelling Unit Ordinance 
             
 
Staff is requesting a continuation of this item to allow staff to continue to work with other City 
staff and assure all sections of the San Rafael Municipal Code are adequately cross-referenced 
and to allow Planning Division and Fire Department staff to take a closer look at the streets 
where Accessory Dwelling Units would be prohibited due to fire safety concerns.   
 
Staff is requesting a continuation to a date certain of March 23, 2021. 


